
MEMORANDUM

FOR : All Regional Executive Directors

ATTN : Concerned Personnel
All DENR Regional Offices

FROM : The Director
Climate Change Service

SUBJECT : FOLLOW-UP ON THE SUBMISSION OF THE CONDUCT OF
THE PILOT ACTIVITY FOR THE GREEN ASSESSMENT
FRAMEWORK

DATE : 20 December 2023

__________________________________________________________________________

This refers to the Memorandum dated 22 August 2023, providing guidance on the
conduct of pilot activity of the Regional Offices for the Green Assessment Framework. The
output expected from the Regional Offices will be in the form of a Status Report, following
closely the attached template.

This Office would appreciate receiving the outputs of your respective Offices not
later than 29 December 2023 for consolidation and review. Should you need further
clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact our Office at email address ccs@denr.gov.ph
and phone number 02-8928-1194, or pose queries at the Viber Groups created for each
Region.

Attached further is the previous advisory and report outline for your ready reference.

For your consideration.

ELENIDA DR. BASUG

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1100, Philippines
www.denr.gov.ph
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